
 

August 3, 2010 
 
Distribution List 
EA1011-002 
Moose Property, TNR Gold Corp. Ltd. 
 
Re: Upcoming Scoping phase of the environmental assessment of TNR Gold Corp. Ltd.-Moose 
Property Exploration Project EA1011-002 
 
Tentatively the Review Board staff was planning to host a community scoping session during the week of 
August 9-13, 2010 for the newly referred Moose Property Exploration Project EA1011-002.  Unfortunately, 
due to other information sessions, council meetings and other commitments of the Akaitcho communities 
during that time, representatives of those communities will not be able to attend such a meeting.  The Review 
Board therefore will not hold the scoping session for TNR Gold Corp. Moose Property Exploration Project at 
that time.    
 
More information will be posted on the Public Registry in the coming weeks regarding the scoping phase for 
this environmental assessment.  The distribution list will be notified as to how the scoping phase will 
proceed. 
 
In the interest of an efficient scoping phase, the Review Board encourages interested parties to review the 
Project Description Report for the moose Property Project – as well as any other document relating to TNR 
Gold Corp’s application for development - on the Review Board’s public registry: 
http://www.reviewboard.ca/registry/. The Review Board can provide electronic copies of the Project 
Description Report on request.  An updated and more in-depth Project Description Report is expected from 
the developer in coming days. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns on this environmental assessment, please feel free to contact me.  
 
Regards, 
 
 
 
 
Nicole Spencer 
Environmental Assessment Officer 
Mackenzie Valley Review Board 
Te: 867.766.7062; Fax: 867.766.7074 
Toll Free: 1.866.912.3472 
nspencer@reviewboard.ca 
 
 


